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First name: Alex

Last name: Russell

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sir/Madame,

As a roadless and backcountry hunter and angler, I strongly urge you to maintain the GCNF in the most

undeveloped state possible. This will maintain water quality, wildlife security, and most importantly, economic

viability for our future generations.   Logging, thining, treatments,  road building will all contribute to a degraded

outdoor experiences and make the immediate area less desirable for businesses that relocate here and provide

badly needed high paying jobs.  Sincerely, Alex Russell.


